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29th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer 

As we come to the end of another term I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for continuing to work with us throughout the pandemic. It has not been easy teaching remotely and we prefer having our students back in the classroom.

We now have regular home testing in place for staff and students and as more people receive the vaccine we will hopefully see infection rates fall, not just in Bolton but also across the country.

We have had excellent attendance across all our sites and hope that this will continue after the Easter holidays.

We break up on Thursday 1st April 2021 at 2.45pm and return on Monday 19th April 2021 at 9.00am.

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all an enjoyable break over Easter and look forward to seeing you all again in the Summer term.

[bookmark: _GoBack]In the meantime if you have any concerns you would like to raise please do not hesitate to contact me.


Many thanks

Hazel Banks

​Academy Lead
Park School Teaching Service
Stephens Street, Bolton. BL2 5DX
                                                  
​​T: 01204 333700
​E:banksh@boltonimpacttrust.org.uk
www.boltonimpacttrust.org.uk
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